From: garg.soumya3@gmail.com

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 7:02 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Soumya Garg. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Soumya Garg

From: Gracie Harrison <mariah.g.harrison@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:59 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Grace Harrison. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,
Grace
Baltimore city teacher/charles village resident

From: Clare McIntyre <clarenoim@icloud.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:58 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Clare McIntyre. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Clare

From: michael agbeja <michaelagbeja@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:56 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Michael Agbeja. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Michael AG

From: Max Cortezi <cortezimax@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:52 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Max Cortezi. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Max Cortezi

From: Maya Taylor <mayat1900@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:49 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Maya Taylor. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Maya Taylor

From: Maggie Mozayeni <maggiemoo@me.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:48 PM

To: Currin, Marquerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Magnolia Mozayeni. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Maggie

From: Jessie Dorety <jessiedorety@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:48 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Jessie Dorety. I am a resident of Phoenix, Maryland, located in Baltimore County.

In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Jessie

From:

Rebecca Penner < rebeccampenner@gmail.com >

Sent:

Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:47 PM Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

To: Cc:

Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council); Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council);

Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject:

Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Rebecca Penner. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Rebecca Penner

From: Yuwen Wang <yuwenw01@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:43 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: <u>DO NOT</u> click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to <u>BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov</u> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Yuwen Wanf. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021. Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Yuwen Wang

From: Audrey Herskovits <ajhersko@icloud.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:40 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Audrey Herskovits. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Please listen to the people you serve

Best, Audrey H

From: Daniela Zapata <danielazapata7@icloud.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:36 PM

To: Currin, Marquerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Daniela Zapata. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Daniela

Daniela Zapata Johns Hopkins University, 2019 Oregon State University Kinesiology

From: Becky Glessner <glessnerbecky@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:30 PM
To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Rebecca Glessner. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Becky Glessner

From: Kathleen Gallagher <kathgallagh@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:30 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Kathleen Liebenberg and I live and work in Baltimore City with my husband. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Kathleen Liebenberg

From:	Shaila A <amin.shaila@gmail.com></amin.shaila@gmail.com>
Sent:	Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:29 PM
To:	Currin, Marguerite (City Council)
Cc:	Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);
	Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City
	Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President;
	Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council);

Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Shaila Amin. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Shaila

From: Christian Calma <christiancalma23@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:27 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Christian Calma. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Christian Calma

From: Perry Donovan <perryadonovan31@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:27 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Perry Donovan. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Perry Donovan

From: Olivia Cetina <olivia@cetinas.org>
Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:25 PM
To: Currin, Marquerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Olivia Cetina. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Olivia Cetina

From: Carolina Delgado <carodelgaruiz@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, June 7, 2020 6:23 PM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Carolina Delgado. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Carolina Delgado

From: Paolo Dela Vina <delavinap@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 7:17 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Paolo Dela Vina. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Paolo Dela Vina

From: Shavonne Jones <vonnebella@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 7:15 AM Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Shavonne Jones. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Shavonne Jones

From: Kelci Reiss <krae.reiss@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 7:11 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Kelci Reiss. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Kelci Reiss

From: Samantha Holt <samanthamholt@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 6:55 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Samantha Holt. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Samantha Holt

From: Lauren Jonhson Lauren@yahoo.com

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 6:53 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Lauren Acholi In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Lauren Acholi

From: Megan Miller <emrick13@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 6:50 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Megan Miller. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Megan Miller

From: Ines Kubat <inesksk@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 6:02 AM

To: Currin, Marquerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is lines Kubat. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Ines Kubat

From: natasha febres <natashafebres@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 5:27 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Natasha. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

From: WisdomGoddess Born
bmorehealthynow@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 5:27 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Patti S. Taylor. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Patti S. Taylor Sent from my iPhone

From: Daniella Kolen <daniella.kolen14@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 5:15 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Daniella Kolen. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Daniella Kolen

To:

mendel <natalietcohen@gmail.com> From:

Monday, June 8, 2020 5:09 AM Sent: Currin, Marquerite (City Council)

Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council); Cc:

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform Subject:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young, My name is Mendel Cohen. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021. Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety. Best, Mendel

n.

From: Sean Spiva <seanspiva@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 4:43 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Sean Spiva. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Sean Spiva

From: Jay Ash <beatrules22@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 4:13 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Jalón Ashley. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

I hope you make the right decision

Best, Jalón Ashley

From: Rebecca Marie <itsrebeccamari3@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:57 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Rebecca. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Rebecca Townsend

From: Jaberia Jones <jaberia.jones@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:52 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Jaberia Jones. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

From: Ricardo Diaz <ricardodiaz0396@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:27 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is [YOUR FULL NAME]. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

From: christopherbwestbrookjr@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:22 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Christopher Westbrook. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Christopher Westbrook

From: Malik Hudson <malikhud98@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:18 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Malik Hudson. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

From: Isaac Moss <xoidas620@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:18 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Isaac Moss. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Isaac Moss

From: millie balin <millie.balin@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:15 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council);

Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Millie Balin. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Millie Balin

From: MADISON KELLER <madisonlynnekeller@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:09 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pipkett, Leon (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is [YOUR FULL NAME]. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

From: Sahaj Kishen <elepsport@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 2:08 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: <u>DO NOT</u> click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to <u>BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov</u> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young, My name is Sahaj Kishen.

In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021. Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Sahaj

From:	Jasmine Beard < jasminebeard95@yahoo.com>
Sent:	Monday, June 8, 2020 2:05 AM
To:	Currin, Marguerite (City Council)
Cc:	Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);
	Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City
	Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President;
	Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council);
	Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);
	Sneed, Shannon (City Council)
Subject:	Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Jasmine Beard. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Jasmine B.

From: Jenna Jill <jennajadler@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:59 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Jenna Balderson. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Jenna Balderson

From: Mermaid life <mermaidlife2314@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:49 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is chaya cox in the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

From: Master of Ecstasy <jadawilson920@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:48 AM

To: Currin, Marquerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is [JADA WILSON]. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

From:

Abdul Jalloh <AJalloh@seeconline.org>

Sent:

Monday, June 8, 2020 1:44 AM

To:

Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc:

Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council); Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject:

Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: <u>DO NOT</u> click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to <u>BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov</u> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is not of importance. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,



Abdul Jalloh

Community Support Specialist | SEEC 202.304.9956

seeconline.org

Follow Us on Facebook#LiveWorkThrive

Seeking Employment, Equality and Community for People with Developmental Disabilities

Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). The information contained in this message may be private and confidential, and may also be subject to the work product doctrine. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited and should be reported immediately to SEEC at 301.576.9000.

From: Lindsey Jackson

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:41 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: New Resident Requesting Consideration of Police Defunding

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Lindsey. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety. I moved to this city because I fell in love with its community spirit, and I believe that if police are defunded and those funds are redistributed to community resources, incredible things will happen. Surely you have seen Baltimoreans outside City Hall peacefully gathering and heard how our city's protests have been a shining example of disciplined nonviolence: now I ask that you do your role in helping Baltimore continue to be an example of righteousness and community for other cities in this nation.

Best, Lindsey Jackson

From: shikamaru nara <jamesffonlon95@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:36 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Killian James. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

We've made so much progress as a community with what we got, but we will be able to go further by using this budget on programs that need them the most. Thank you for reading this message and please act on this for us the Baltimore community.

From: Hannah Himmelrich <himmel614@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:30 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Hannah Himmelrich. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Hannah Himmelrich

From: Jenn Everest < lecjr2323@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:28 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Jordan Ohmann. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Jordan Ohmann 11th Grade

From: Jenn Everest <lecjr2323@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:27 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is [YOUR FULL NAME]. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

From: Destiny Lunn <destiny.a.lunn18@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:03 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Destiny L. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best regards, a Baltimore City tax payer

From: Javi Rani <javi.rani@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 1:03 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is [Jawayria Rehman]. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Jawayria Rehman

From: Ting Zhang <scarletingx.zhang@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 12:57 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Ting. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Ting

From: Shing Lin <pennilee5@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 12:55 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: <u>DO NOT</u> click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to <u>BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov</u> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young, My name is Shing Lin. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021. Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best,

Shing Lin

From: Diego Llanes <llanedie@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 12:54 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe. Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov < mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov > / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Diego Llanes. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Be part of a lasting movement that will benefit everyone with a heart.

Best,

Diego Llanes

From: Sabrina Kadir <sabrinakadir@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 12:54 AM

To: Currin, Marguerite (City Council)

Cc: Bernard C Jack Young; Clarke, MaryPat (City Council); Reisinger, Edward (City Council);

Stokes, Robert (City Council); Burnett, Kristerfer (City Council); Middleton, Sharon (City Council); Henry, Bill (email); McCray, Danielle (City Council); City Council President; Cohen, Zeke (City Council); Dorsey, Ryan (City Council); Schleifer, Isaac (City Council); Pinkett, Leon2 (City Council); Bullock, John (City Council); Costello, Eric (City Council);

Sneed, Shannon (City Council)

Subject: Baltimore City Expense Budget Reform

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Baltimore City IT Network Systems.

Reminder: DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know that the content is safe.

Report any suspicious activities to BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov <mailto:BCIT.ServiceDesk@baltimorecity.gov> / 410-396-6648.

Dear Mayor Young,

My name is Sabrina Kadir. In the midst of a pandemic and public outcry against police brutality, it is inappropriate to propose increases to the Baltimore Police Department budget. I urge you to reallocate the Baltimore City Expense Budget, divest interest in the BPD, and invest in social services and education programs, effective for FY 2021.

Investment in programs such as the Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Baltimore Children and Youth Fund, Safe Streets Baltimore, the Office of Employment and Development, or the Department of Health will have a measurable and lasting impact on public health and safety.

Best, Sabrina Kadir